
Date: April 10th, 2023 
Facilitator: Troy M  
 
Treasurer’s Report 
Bob L. reviewed the treasurer’s report. 
 
Old Business 
Discussion of offering a Groupon again. Everyone present was supportive. Same deal as last year. Careful 
to specify the expiration date and that gun/ammo is on your own. 
 
High School Teams Update – No shooting Saturday morning due to Cowboy shoot. Faribault will catch 
up on Sunday, BA will fill in as needed across the week, WEM shooting on 4/22, Northfield shoot 
Saturday afternoon when Cowboys are done. 
 
New Business 
Discussion about donations to High School Post Prom Committees. Liz motion to give five 5 punch cards 
for 2 rounds and 2 cards for 10 rounds (approximately $200 value) to each of the schools (WEM, BA, 
Faribault, Northfield). Motion carried by everyone present. 
 
Discussion of projects needed at the club. Gutter damaged by ice sliding off the roof. Chimney damaged 
by ice sliding off the roof. General grounds clean-up. 
 
DNR Grants. Requesting members to have proposals with estimated costs ready for May meeting. 
 
Reminder to put hulls in black garbage bags before putting in the dumpster. Please be sure to break 
down the cardboard. Garbage and recycling will be picked up on Mondays.  
 
Discussion on Youth Summer League. It was suggested that we offer a Skeet category in addition to 
Trap. Many high school teams competing in skeet. This gives good opportunity for more practice and for 
more kids to try out the sport. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
 
 
 
 


